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CONSULTATION NOW OPEN: LONG TERM PLAN 
2015-2025
The key focus for the proposed LTP is:
•	 facilitating	economic	growth	and	community	connectivity	and	

development;	to	create	an	inviting	community	environment	
that	will	attract	people	to	visit,	live	and	work	here,

•	 maintaining	services	so	that	our	District	will	prosper;	and
•	 keeping	a	focus	on	financial	prudence	and	reducing	debt.

We	would	like	to	hear	your	views	on	the	proposed	pathway	and	the	
specific	proposals	in	the	Consultation	Document	(CD).	

Consultation runs from Wednesday 1 April to Friday 1 May 2015.

The	CD	will	be	arriving	in	your	letterbox	soon.	Inside	you	will	be	
able	to	read	about	what	the	Council	is	intending	to	focus	on	and	
the	financial	impacts	over	the	ten-year	period.	A	feedback	form,	
including	details	about	how	to	have	your	say,	can	be	found	inside	
the	CD.	Alternatively,	you	can	provide	your	feedback	online	by	
visiting	www.waitomo.govt.nz/haveyoursay

The	Consultation	Document	is	available	at	the	following	locations:
•	 WDC	Office,	Queen	Street,	Te	Kuiti	
•	 Waitomo	District	Library,	Taupiri	Street,	Te	Kuiti
•	 Te	Kuiti	i-SITE,	Rora	Street,	Te	Kuiti	
•	 CloverLeaf	Café,	Moa	Street,	Piopio	
•	 The	Mokau	Museum,	Main	Road,	Mokau
•	 Benneydale	Foodmarket,	Ellis	Road,	Benneydale	
•	 Waitomo	Caves	Discovery	Centre,	Waitomo	Village
•	 Marokopa	Campground,	Rauparaha	Road,	Marokopa
•	 Council’s	website	www.waitomo.govt.nz

There	is	no	set	format	that	your	written	feedback	must	take,	
however	you	should	aim	to	present	your	feedback	in	a	way	that	is	
organised	and	easy	to	read.	

Phone	0800	932	4357	for	further	assistance,	or	visit	our	website.

COMMENTS SOUGHT ON POLICY CHANGE 
PROPOSALS

Council’s	draft	Revenue and Financing Policy	and	Remission 
of Rates (including	Remissions	and	Postponements	of	Rates	
on	Maori	Freehold	Land)	are	open	for	public	consultation	in	the	
period: Wednesday 1 April to Friday 1 May 2015.

Some	changes	are	proposed	to	the	Revenue	and	Financing	Policy.	
We	would	like	to	hear	your	views.

Council	considers	that	the	Rates	Remission	Policy	is	meeting	its	
objectives	and	therefore	the	review	has	suggested	no change to 
be	made.

Your	feedback	and	opinions	are	important	to	ensure	Council	can	
make	decisions	with	an	understanding	of	what	is	important	to	the	
community.

The	Proposal,	including	submission	forms	are	available	at:
•	 WDC	Office,	Queen	Street,	Te	Kuiti	
•	 Waitomo	District	Library,	Taupiri	Street,	Te	Kuiti
•	 Te	Kuiti	i-SITE,	Rora	Street,	Te	Kuiti	
•	 CloverLeaf	Café,	Moa	Street,	Piopio	
•	 The	Mokau	Museum,	Main	Road,	Mokau
•	 Benneydale	Foodmarket,	Ellis	Road,	Benneydale	
•	 Waitomo	Caves	Discovery	Centre,	Waitomo	Village
•	 Council’s	website	www.waitomo.govt.nz


